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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This academic year has been very different to any other year and due to the pandemic we 
have not been able to hold any of our calendared parent consultation evenings. We have 
been waiting to see if the guidance changes as we do appreciate that these are best done 
with your child’s teacher and face to face but sadly, the COVID controls and restrictions that 
are in place just won’t allow us to do this. Therefore, we will be holding a parental 
consultation week during the week commencing 14th June 2021. During this week, your 
child’s tutor will telephone you and speak to you about how your child is doing. This is an 
opportunity to discuss any successes that your child has had over the last year but also any 
worries and concerns that you may have. It is an ideal opportunity to discuss your child’s 
health and wellbeing with the person who sees them regularly in school each day.  

Your appointment will last approximately 10 minutes.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Craig Monaghan 
 
Craig Monaghan 
Assistant Principal 


